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I54-1 The comment is an introduction to comments that follow. No 

further response is required.  
I54-2 The comment states that the County could benefit by working 

with farmers on the tree planting program to reduce the cost of 
maintenance. The County appreciates the support and will 
continue to coordinate with interested stakeholders if and when 
the CAP is adopted and implemented. This comment does not 
address the adequacy of the Draft SEIR. However, the 
comment will be included in the Final EIR and made available 
to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the project.  

I54-3 The comment states that the County should invest in 
agricultural areas to prevent them from being urbanized to 
decrease future GHG emissions. The County acknowledges 
the importance of preserving agriculture. The CAP includes 
GHG Reduction Measure T-1.2 which would expand the 
Purchase of Agriculture Conservation Easement (PACE) 
program and give willing agriculture property owners an 
opportunity to be compensated for placing an easement on 
their property that would ensure the agricultural use remains in 
perpetuity.  

I54-4 The comment requests that the County consider incentivizing 
farming. The County acknowledges this comment. The 
comment does not address the adequacy of the Draft SEIR 
and no further response is required. However, the comment 
will be included in the Final EIR and made available to the 
decision makers prior to a final decision on the project.  

 

 


